





OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR
Professor Geraldine Mackenzie Vice-Chancellor PHONE(07)46312168
EMAIL vc@usq.edu.au


UNIVERSITY

 (
OF
 
SOUTHERN
QUEENSLAND
)
[bookmark: _GoBack]
7 December 2018


The Hon Robert S French AC Suite 2, Level 13
Allendale Square
77 St George's Terrace Perth WA 6000
Via email to: freedomofspeechreview@education.gov.au


Dear the Hon Mr French AC

Thank you for your email of 30 November 2018.

With regard to the University of Southern Queensland, I confirm that all material relating to freedom of expression, and academic freedom, is publicly available on the  University's  website, specifically  within the Governance  and Leadership  area (https: //www.usq.edu.au about-usq/governance-leadership) which includes the Policy and Procedure Library (https : //policy.usq.edu.au/) and other relevant supporting information.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards
[image: ]

Professor Geraldine Mackenzie Vice-Chancellor
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